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18 March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
We have understandably received questions about our cleaning regimes across school at this time. 
 
We would like to reassure you that all school sites, including the Sports Centre, are being maintained 
thoroughly by our in-house cleaning team, following all associated guidelines. 
 
The cleaning team continues to use anti-bacterial cleaning solutions across all sites on a daily basis. 
 
Detailed cleaning is undertaken each evening and first thing each morning, supported during the day by 
cleaning and the caretaking team as required. This includes all common parts and touch points, such as 
toilets, door handles, keypads, computers and kitchen facilities, where applicable. 
 
We have ordered and retain suitable supplies to continue our day-to-day cleaning programme across all 
sites. 
 
Pupils are actively encouraged to wash or sanitise their hands throughout the day and specifically 
when entering school sites and at lunchtime when accessing dining areas. 
 
Inside the kitchen and dining areas, our service providers also have a detailed cleaning programme and 
procedures in place for the production of food and are following all associated guidelines in relation to 
our cleaning requirements. 
 
If you have any specific questions, please do not hesitate to contact school. 

Regards 

 
 
Andrew Beattie 
Estates & Facilities Manager 
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